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Harkins’ Winter Activity Day


I am excited to have my first ever Winter Activity Day at Harkins.  There are many wonderful activities planned for these Canadian students to take advantage of the great amount of snow that we have been blessed to receive thus far.  





The students have the choice of cross country skiing, curling, swimming.  After their dinner they will be participating in a variety show.  In the gymnasium, and from the sounds of what the school had last year, it was an afternoon filled with talented individuals.  I can’t wait to see this performance!  








Math Corner


With Mr. Flynn





Hey parents! This month we have started our unit on “Fractions and Decimals”. Students will be learning concepts such as how to compare fractions, find equivalent fractions, turn fractions to decimals and vice-versa.  This is a very important unit as it is our longest and I will going slowly through each lesson to ensure that your child has a confident understanding of the material.





If your child is getting frustrated and maybe you are too with the homework that his being given out please send your child to math help every Tuesday from 3-4. During this time it allows your child to get extra instructional time from myself regarding material covered in class. 





Mathematics is the supreme judge; from its decisions there is no appeal.  ~Tobias Dantzig








English Program Starts


February 6th 





It is hard to believe that we are half way through our 2011-2012 school year.  Time flies when you are having fun, and that is what we love to do in Grade 5TH.  





There are many fun things in store for the month of February with start of the English program and the Croft Cup the first week of February.





With the month of February comes the little dude called, “Cupid” and we will be having a Valentines party on Valentines’ Day.  Students are welcome to bring in a card or a treat for the students to celebrate this special occasion with their classmates, but it is not necessary.





The school will be having their own “So You Think You Can Dance Harkins.”  This is a voluntary competition that is open to anyone in the school that would like to participate.  It will be held on February 15th during their gym time.  The top student or group of students will then proceed to the District competition on February 22nd at the MVHS Theatre.  Good luck dancers!  I am sure they will make Harkins Elementary School very proud.





We have many activities planned this month with our friends at Croft.  First, they will be coming to visit us on our home turf, on February 10th.  We are invited to Croft on February 16th to view their Acadian Days and then we are going to be taking a trip to Rogersville as a closing to our French program compliments of the District Office on the first of March.  All of these events are still pending approval by administration, but hopefully they will go and we will have a wonderful experience of all the French culture to finish up with our Intensive French program.  Hopefully you enjoyed it as much as I did!
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